From: U.S. Department of Justice <usdoj@public.govdelivery.com>

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2020 2:34 PM
To:
Subject: Information on DED Liberia Employment Authorization Documents

Information on DED Liberia Employment Authorization Documents

USCIS has automatically extended the validity of Employment Authorization Documents (EADs) issued under the DED
designation of Liberia with an original expiration date of March 30, 2020 and category code A-11, through January 10,
2021.

If your EAD is covered by this automatic extension, you may continue to use your existing EAD through January 10, 2021,
as evidence that you are authorized to work.

For more information on this extension:

e Federal Register Notice announcing the automatic extension: https://go.usa.gov/xviRm

e USCIS’s webpage on DED Liberia: https://go.usa.gov/xvjRV

¢ Information on avoiding discrimination when verifying the employment eligibility of individuals with DED is
available here.

e Call IER’s hotline at 1-800-255-7688 (1-800-237-2515 TTY)
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